Ist September 2025



Dear Parent/Carer

We are pleased to announce that we have recently received the Schools Social Impact Award mark further demonstrating our commitment to the local and wider community. This is in addition to Etone College being named as Community School of the Year 2025.

On Friday 19th September we will be supporting the Jeans for Genese appeal, helping by providing funds for much needed research and treatments for a wide range of genetic disorders. Pupils will be allowed to attend school that day in jeans and non-uniform by making a £1 contribution to the charity. This is a voluntary event and if you and/or your child do not wish to support this charity, they should attend in normal school uniform.

Pupils should be mindful that it is a normal school day and they should arrive properly prepared and equipped to learn, including their PE kit if they have PE on this day. This year we are hosting a competition for the best dressed 'Gene' and we would encourage your child to enter the spirit of the event, ensuring that appropriate dress is maintained at all times. We will be collecting donations through the Matrix App on the gate on entrance to school.

As always, our News section of our website is regularly updated and we continue to be regularly featured in the Nuneaton News and local press for our good news stories. Many thanks in advance for supporting charity events in school.

Yours faithfully

Mr I Smith Headteacher







Etone College Leicester Road

